
From: Bawar, Nagina - Oxfordshire County Council   
Sent: 23 February 2022 18:46 
To: Sarah Greenall; Planning Consultations - E&E   
Cc: Alex Chrusciak ; Jane Law; Manku, Amrik - Communities; LLFA Planning Service   
Subject: FW: 21/00517/F - Motorcross, Wroxton - High Profile case with OCC LFA objection  
Importance: High 
 

Hi Sarah,  
 
I hope you’re well. 
 
I have now reviewed all the relevant document regarding LLFA matters and have the 
following comments: 
We have no objection to this app. 
There are no works being carried out to increase impermeable areas to the site. The 
Flood Risk Assessment (Lidar-Logic, ref: Report LL071, February 2021) shows that 
the existing drainage system on site will be retained and ongoing maintenance is 
carried out throughout the year by Wroxton Motocross. Therefore, as long as the 
maintenance regime as per the FRA is carried out, we have no objection to this app. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nagina Bawar 
Senior LLFA Engineer 
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